
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Last Thursday's Wonderful Pizza and Fellowship Event 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
September 29, 2024 

 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, 

 

I hope you are having a great weekend. 

 

We had a wonderful time last Thursday during our Pizza and Fellowship event. Thank you very much to 

Korie for heading the program preparation and to Mrs. Granstrom for the food. The Bingo was fun for 

both the adults and the children. Everyone was so focused on the game that we totally forgot to take 

photos of it. We had a total of 17 people in attendance. No new guest yet but I am confident that we will 

get there. 

 

We closed with an invitation to our October 5th Peace Starts with Me Service project in the morning and 

Peace Principles presentation in the afternoon. I hope that you will also join us that day. 

 

Here is link to the photo album from the event. 

 

9.26th Pizza and Fellowship 

 

This Sunday, my husband, Mr. Charles Muyongo, will be giving the message on "True Happiness". 

Please join us either in person or via online. 

 

Let us continue to support our True Mother in preparing for the Victorious Entrance to the Cheon Il 

Sanctum in the Cheon Won Gung on April 13th 2025. Let us proudly share to people about our True 

Mother and the work she is doing. 

 

God and True Parents Blessings be with you all 

 

With love and prayers, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Family Church Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 

 

 

 






